Unit 6 Day 9 

Today, we are going to learn how to write a letter. 

After we visit a place in the community, we should write a letter to thank the person who helped us. 

Let’s imagine we went to the zoo. At the zoo, Mr. Jones helped us and showed us the different animals. He is a zookeeper and takes care of the animals at the zoo. 

Let’s write him a letter telling him what we did what we liked best. 
Letters begin with Dear and then the person’s name we are writing the letter to. After the name, we add a comma. 

		We put the date on the top right hand 	corner of the paper.

May 14, 2020  
Dear Mr. Jones, 

My class visited the zoo.
It was exciting. 
I liked the elephants. 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Ligammari 





At the end of a letter, you write “Thank you” and your name. Writing your name tells who wrote the letter. 

The middle part of the letter tells how the visit was and what you liked. 




Activities! You are welcome to do all of these activities but please do at least three of them.


1. Have your child write their first and last name 5 times each. 


2. Have your child copy the letter above. This will help them become more familiar with writing letters. Have them write their name at the end of the letter instead of Mrs. Ligammari. 


3. Have your child draw a picture of their least favorite place in their community. 


4. Have your child practice these simple sight words 5 times each (soon, as, out, this, under). This means to say the word, have the child say the word, and write the word. 


